





FROM THE PRESIDENT
Our election in March produced only two changes, Librarian
and Assistant. I want to welcome Bill and Teresa Pennington
to that office and wish you the best of luck. You have
taken on one of the most demanding jobs of our society.

I also want to thank Bev Malone and Mary Horn for their
jobs, well done., The library just won't be the same with
out you girls. Are you really going to do some of your
own research after all these years of long hours in the
office and lugging paperwork home? Enjoy your rest from
the office, you have certainly earned it.

Late last summer we undertook a project. To copy and frame
the 0ld blueprints of the Sedgwick County Courthouse so

that they could be displayed in the newly remodeled building.
George Gird took charge of having them copied and John

and Corrine Afton did the framing. They turned out very
nice and were presented at the County Commissioners Meeting
on April 19th.

Saturday, April 16th, was a very good day. A large group

of members spent the day inventorying Highland Cemetery

at the request of the City. The information will be com-
puterized and we will have a copy at our library in a couple
of months., I think we should feel very pleased with our-
selves that the City of Wichita is aware of us and what

we are trying to do. We thank them for their cooperation
and the publicity they gave us.

This year has started off very busily and I am looking
forward to many more exciting projects in the months to

come,
Don't forget our need for a larger home!
Happy Digging!

LOUISE ECTON
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